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	 THE "GO TO" PROFESSIONALS
WHEN YOUR CULINARY PROGRAM MATTERS!
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Dear Friends of the Firm,

We hope this message finds you and your families well and preparing for the holidays.

The year 2021 has been a year of recovery and getting back to a more normal lifestyle. However, I say that with a bit of caution because we all know we may not be out of the woods yet. So please take those recommended steps to stay safe in all of your activities and gatherings.

As the year is coming to its close, we would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your recommendations and support. We want you to know that you are especially important to us and are very much appreciated.

We ask that you make it your priority to find time to cherish your family, friends and industry fellows this Holiday Season.

On behalf of my entire (DMA) Team, Bill Schulz, MCM, Dan Hugelier, CMC, Denise Zanchelli, MBA, CHE, and myself, we wish you a very Merry Christmas and a Healthy and Prosperous New Year.

Most Sincerely,
 
David Meyers, President
  
www.meyersassociates.com
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